
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 6th  March 2024 
 

Easter Celebration – Friday 22nd March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited about our upcoming Easter Celebration which will be held on Friday 22nd 
March at 1.30pm in the Church Hall of Hazel Grove Baptist Church. All families are invited and 
we would love to see you there. 
 
In order for our younger children (Reception, Year One, Year Two and Year Three) to travel 
safely to the church we need some helpers to walk with our children to ensure we are within 
ratio and to make sure we all stay safe. Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as 
possible if you are able to help by walking with the children on this day. Please arrive at school 
for 12.50pm and helpers will be directed to the classrooms just before we leave in order to 
get to the church for our 1.30pm start. 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


